
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: 
Thursday 19th September – Individual children’s school photographs 
Friday 20th September – SCHOOL CLOSED - Inset day  

Monday 23rd September – Friday 11th October – Yr 5 swimming lessons  
Friday 27th - Monday 30th September – Foundation children’s mini half term  

Friday 27th September – MacMillan Coffee Morning - details to follow 
Friday 18th October – SCHOOL CLOSED – Inset day 

Monday 21st – Friday 25th October – HALF TERM 
 

 
 

Water Bottles 
 
As we are a healthy 

school, please could 
parents/carers ensure 

that children’s water 
bottles are filled with 

water only. 
 

 
Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

 
This September, Aldi’s 

Kit for Schools 
promotion is giving 
20 primary schools 

the chance to win 
£20,000 to kick-start 

a health legacy for 
their school. What’s 

more, every school 
who enters by 

completing their poster 
will receive an 

exclusive sports kit! 
 
For every £30 spent 

in store you’ll receive 

a sticker for our 

wallchart, which is 
on display in the 

corridor outside the 
hall, please feel free to 

allow your child to 
put the stickers 

collected on there.  

 

 

We hope that you and your children had an enjoyable 
summer break and would like to welcome parents, old 

and new, to a new school year. The photographer will 
be school on Thursday 19th September to take individual 

photos. Can all the children wear full uniform and big 
smiles please? If you want pre-school children to have 

their photographs taken please come in from 8am. All 
other sibling photographs will be taken during school 

hours   
 

New Entry System 
 

You will have noticed the new fencing and entrance gates 
in the front playground, which were installed during the 
summer break. 

From Monday 16th September we have instigated a new 
procedure for entry to the school. When the school day 

has started parents and visitors will use the gate in the 
side lane to gain access into school. This new process 

will allow staff to monitor everyone who enters the 
school to ensure the children are safe at all times. 

Morning and afternoon pick up routines will remain the 
same. 

Could we also request that you make sure the gates have 
closed properly behind you. We hope you will understand 
and support us in our implementation of this extra 

security measure. 
 

Nursery Places for January 
 

If you are interested in a Nursery place for your child, 
or know of parents who are interested, please leave your 

details with the Office staff and Mr Chan will return 
your call.  

 
We offer places for children aged 3 onwards who are 

eligible for 15-30 hours funding. For more information, 
have our look at our Nursery page on our website 
www.stuartroad.org  

We are taking names as of now... 
 

 

 
 

http://www.stuartroad.org/

